
Submitter: James Marquard 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2961 

My wife and I have driven EV's since 2012. Since that time, we have installed a home 

- in our case a single family residence - which makes owning and driving an EV 

realistic. The large large number of people interesting in owning and driving an EV, 

need to also have that option for home charging too. Yes, HB2961 makes sense. Not 

just for renters but the rest of us because driving EV's is a clear way for reducing 

Green House Gases. 

 

We urge a YES vote on HB2961. 

 

James & Bebe 


